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Tax  Credit  for  Purchase  and
Installation of an EV Charger
The recently passed Inflation Reduction Act has amended US
Code  26,  Section  30C  to  reinstate  a  tax  credit  for  the
purchase and installation of an EV charger.

This credit had been in the tax code a while. Every year it
expired  and  every  year  it  got  extended  for  one  year,
sometimes, as is the case now, after the fact. It had expired
on December 31, 2021. It is now folded into the 10-year time
horizon of the IRA. Here are the key things to know:

The  credit  is  for  30%  of  the  combined  cost  of  the
hardware and installation, capped at $1000. This is the
same as what it used to be.
This has nothing to do with the utility incentives. Any
charger qualifies.
It is retroactive to January 1, 2022. If you bought a
unit earlier this year, include it in your tax return.
This  incentive  becomes  more  restrictive  beginning  in
2023, going through 2032. It then applies only to low
income communities and rural census tracts.
Use IRS form 8911 to claim the credit.

There is a commercial version of this with higher amounts.

Standard caveat: Always check with your CPA.

 

https://evclubct.com/federal-evse-credit-returns/

